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April 20, 2021 

 
 

 

REGION 16 BOARD OF EDUCATION NOTICE 

 

LOCATION CHANGE FOR JUNE 16, 2021  

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Region 16 Board of  

Education Meeting of Wednesday, June 16, 2021 will be held at Long 

River Middle School in Prospect, instead of the Region 16 District Office. 
 

 

 

NOTE:  The change in location with at least 30 days’ notice will not 

               make this meeting a Special Board of Education Meeting. 

               It will still be considered a regular BOE meeting. 

                

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael P. Yamin 
 

Michael P. Yamin, 

Superintendent 
 


